
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

22 March 2022 
 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
As part of our project this term to design a dream space, we will be visiting ‘The Lookout Discovery Centre’ 
in Bracknell on Tuesday 29 March.  We will be leaving at 10:00am and returning at 14:00pm. We plan on 
having our lunch there as well, so we request you to send packed lunch and a bottle of water with your child. 
If you require the school to provide the packed lunch, please let me know by Friday 25th March so we can 
arrange it.  
 
If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me on 
  
Kanchan.gurung@manorgreenschool.co.uk 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
 
Kanchan Gurung  
Class Teacher Mian Class 

 


